
 
UPCOMING AND ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS for BOCS August 25, 2021 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Council on Aging will begin providing meals to seniors at the Steele Lane Community Center on 
August 30.  Lunches served on Mondays between 12:45-1:15pm.  Registration required. 
 
The Creekside Renaming request will be presented at City Council on Tuesday, August 31, 2021 
at 4:00PM.  
 
Rural Cemetery History Tour 9/11 – sold out 
 
Fall Adult Softball season begins September 13 and runs through October 22. 
 
Virtual Merit Award Ceremony 9/20 
 
 
ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS: 
 
Community Center public rentals have resumed as of July 31 with permit holders following 
current Health Orders. 
 
McDonald Avenue Rural Cemetery Tour held on August 14.  All 4 sold times sold out. 
 
Neighborhood Services is offering a new Kindergarten after-school program which began on 
Monday, August 16 at the Steele Lane Community Center.  As of August 16, 19 kindergarteners 
from Steele Lane Elementary School are enrolled in the program. 
 
The third and final Dutch Flohr Park Community Meeting was held on Thursday, August 19, 
2021 at 5:30pm. The conceptual master plan was presented. 
 
August 23, Recreation staff will participate in a Temporary Evacuation Point scenario at A Place 
to Play Park. 
 
Summer programming is wrapping up.  Some highlights include the return of Adult Softball with 
85 teams participating in the summer, another successful summer for Summer Daze at Camp 
Wa-Tam and Camp Yu-Chi where more than 1,100 youth participated in summer camps and  
Neighborhood Services summer camp, Recreation Sensation, served over 200 youth. 
 
Sports field permits have been issued for Fall/Winter season and will serve over 2,500 youth 
and 1,000 adults. 


